Dear Parents,
This week, our book was ‘Nat Fantastic’, by Giles Andreae. We enjoyed reading the story and talking about the front cover.
In Phonics, we have learned  new sounds- please see ‘My phonics book’ and we are practising blending to read and segmenting to write. We have our new ‘key words booklet’ to help us to learn to read words.
On Wednesday morning we made our own fresh orange juice! It was delicious! See website for photos.
We have been learning about ‘people who help us and enjoyed dressing up! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]A big welldone to all the chidren for being fantastic in Church this morning! It can be very daunting to perform in front of parents for the first time! And they all made us proud!
 Next week:	 - Wellies Wednesday! Mr Lee will be joining us.
Have a lovely week end!
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support.
Class 1 team











	
